Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
The Board of Medicine hereby gives notice: that the Notice of Declaratory Statement filed by Tristan Soyka, R.D, LD, on May 8, 2017, seeking the agency’s opinion as the applicability of 468.503(4), F.S., has been withdrawn. The Notice of Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 43, No. 104 of the May 27, 2017, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

Please refer all comments to: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Dietetics and Nutrition Practices Council, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3255 or telephone (850)245-4444, or by electronic mail: Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.
